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SHARING
Sharing this week will be Children’s Choice.
For sharing the week after vacation children can share something from their break. 

END OF QUARTER/NO SCHOOL
	The end of the third quarter of the school year is this Thursday.  Most students are caught up in their work.  If it appears that your child will need extra support to get everything finished by Thursday, either Allison or I will be contacting you.
There won’t be school for students this Friday, March 8th.  Teachers will use half of that day for inservice.  The rest of the day will be used to work on progress reports for students.

SPRING BREAK
	Our week-long spring break begins on Monday, March 11th. 
	Classes will resume at 8:30 AM on Monday, March 18, 2019.

SPELLING & MATH
	We won’t have spelling or math homework this week.

SWIMMING
	We’ll be swimming this week.  Please be sure your child has swimwear and a towel at school on Wednesday.

CELEBRATING DR. SEUSS
We’ll be celebrating the work of Dr. Seuss this week with several fun activities.  Today was Pajama Day.  Tuesday is Green Day in honor of Green Eggs and Ham.  Students should wear green clothing.   The theme of the day on Wednesday is Wacky Wednesday.  Students should dress in a silly way.  They could wear clothing backwards, inside out, or mismatched.  Thursday is Silly/Mismatched Sock Day.
Students are not required to participate in any of these activities. 

RAFFLE
	The Susan B. English School Booster Club will be holding a raffle for a 55 inch television.  The winning ticket will be pulled at the auction and dinner on April 27th.  There will only be 200 tickets sold.  The cost will be $5 for a single ticket or five tickets for $20.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Booster Club is asking that our class help sell raffle tickets.  The Booster Club supports student travel to Mind Amazes, the state geography bee in Anchorage, the state spelling bee in Anchorage along with any sports travel.  Because of the age of students in our class, I’m asking that you send a note to school with your child giving him or her permission to sell tickets and letting me know how many tickets you’d like sent home.  Please keep in mind that once your child has the tickets, he or she is responsible for turning in either the unsold tickets or the proper amount of cash.  Further details will be included with the tickets.

SCIENCE
	The younger students will begin to explore different habitats in detail.
	The third graders will be learning about consumers in an ecosystem.
	The fourth and fifth graders will be learning about producers in an ecosystem.
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